Magnolia Petroleum Company
Box 2406

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This will inform you that we have not
received your C-105 Well log, on your G. F.
wright no. 1 in Unit E, Section 34-185-26E.

We will nced this before we can approve’
your C-103, Plugging report.

Please submit 6 coples of C-105 as Soon
as possible.

Yours very fruly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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